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Issue 2 Weekly Information Bulletin     Date: Friday 16 September 2022 

Catholic Life - This year we are focussing on ‘The Year of Sanctuary’.  
Termly theme: Solidarity (The Good Samaritan) 
Termly SJW values – Compassionate and Loving 

Great and gracious God, We give thanks to you for the life of your servant Queen Elizabeth II. We thank you for her life of 

service, her faithfulness and her kindness. She has consistently shown us the values of goodness, courage and strength. We 

thank you for her witness to you, her clear and positive faith, her reliance on prayer, and her life that demonstrated 

forgiveness, hope and perseverance. 

Amen. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Saint John Wall Catholic School 

A Catholic School For All 

Mission Statement 

‘To educate each and every unique child in our care to hear  

and respond to what God calls them to be’ 

The Saint John Wall community expresses our deepest 

sadness on the passing of Queen Elizabeth II. Her inspirational 

faith in God and selfless service to our country provides a 

lesson to us all. We will remember her, the Royal Family, the 

UK and the Commonwealth in our prayers. 

You will now be aware that The Queen's State funeral will take 

place on Monday 19 September 2022. This will be a bank 

holiday and school will be closed. 

Our Open Evening was planned for 19 September 2022, so we 

have had to make the following changes to arrangements: 

Open Mornings and Open Afternoons will take place between 

Tuesday 20 September 2022 and Friday 23 September 2022. 

These are primarily for Year 6 pupils and parents. However, 

we are happy to invite parents of pupils in Year 7 and Year 8 

who missed out on these events during the Covid pandemic. 

Please contact the school office to book your visiting slot. 

Thank you for your understanding during this sad time. 

Eternal rest, grant unto her O Lord and let perpetual light 
shine upon her. May she rest in peace. Amen. 

Miss Marston 

 

Changes to school opening times 

due to the Queen's State Funeral 
Visit to St Mary’s Church Coffee 

Morning, Thursday 15 September 

We have been developing our Tai Chi skills this morning along 
with the coffee morning visitors and as the pupils will agree 
it's not as easy as it looks! It's really lovely to see the number 
of visitors growing week after week and each time hear them 
say such complimentary things about St John Wall pupils. 
Today, in addition to Tai Chi, it's been wonderful to see some 
photos and listen to a story about a charity cricket match from 
WW1 in which the participants were all wounded but 
recovering soldiers from the war.  

Mrs Clayton 
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